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“For we are labourers together with God” I Corinthians 3:9 

           Missionaries to the Rio Grande Valley and Mexico              

 

August 4, 2021 – Prayer Letter – Two “Triple Headers” 
Dear praying friends,  
 

June was a triple celebration month: First was the “goodbye” to the Tunnels, 

missionaries to Argentina, and at the same time the introduction of a new missionary that 

our church will soon be taking on: The Muñoz family, missionaries in Puebla, Mexico. 
 

Second was Graduate’s Day – 3 of our young people graduated from High School and are 

going on to college. We presented all three with new Bibles to take with them.  
 

Third was Father’s Day. We had 13 fathers 

present, including one man I had won to the 

Lord two weeks earlier!  
 

July was also a triple header! First, was Jr. 

camp, with one girl saved!  
 

Second – was Sr. camp – one young man was 

saved! He is the son of the man I won to the 

Lord in June. I had won his sister to the Lord 3 

months earlier!   
 

Third – was VBS – We had a great attendance, 

with an average of 86 and a record high one day of 123. One person was  

saved the next Sunday, the closing day of VBS (when we also have our 

“Sumer Fest”). Melissa Houston did a great job in the preparations, 

decorations, and as director of the VBS.  We praise the Lord for her 

ministry!  
 

In June and July I won three adults to the Lord, and several of our people 

won 8 others; some on visitation and some even during their vacation! 
 

I sort of like “Triple Headers” – They were a blessing in June and July! 
 

 

In Him who loves us,  

  

  

 

Daniel and Michelle Jones  

P.S. As of this writing, we are waiting for the title company to let us 

know when we will be signing the papers and giving the down payment 

for the new property we are purchasing.  They said it will be in two 

weeks. Please pray!  

P.P.S. On top of all this activity, we moved!  

Please take note of our new address highlighted below. 

Going and Giving for 

the Gain of the Gospel 
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Thank You! ¡Muchas Gracias! 

 


